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I am writing to give my full support for a new Lidl to be built at Salendine Nook. Healthy
competition is always good. | do not feel that it will affect Salendine Shopping Centre at all. Lidl
do not have a café, Dentists, Charity shop, or florists. People who shop at Sainsburys will
continue to do so as it’s a lifestyle choice to shop there, not a necessity, just the same as Lidl
customers. Houses are being built all across the area and this means more people needing to
shop and not everyone, including myself can afford Sainsburys over inflated prices, especially in
todays fragile economy. Furthermore, jobs will be created.

Regards





